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Over the last 12 months the make-up of the Patient Participation Group (PPG) has remained at 6 patient and 2 Practice representatives.

Regular meetings held throughout the year to discuss a wide variety of issues. 
Minutes of all meetings available on both the Practice and PPG website.

Achievements during the year:

Membership of  NAPP (National Association for Patient Participation).

Regular attendance at the local networking meetings arranged for representatives from PPG’s from all local Practices.
Representative from Boots Pharmacy co-opted to see how closer links between the Practice and the Pharmacy might assist the PPG with its ongoing work on medicines wastage.

PPG notice-board created in the main surgery waiting area.

PPG website created www.woodbrookppg.org.uk
First PPG Newsletter published in December 2012 with the second edition due shortly.

Second PPG Patient Survey recently completed and the results and action plan can be found on both the Practice and PPG websites.

Assisted in promotion of NHS Choose Better campaign.

Ongoing projects:

Support for patients regarding closure of Walk In Centre and opening of new Urgent Care Centre at Loughborough Hospital.

Medicines wastage.

A suggestion box is to be placed in the main waiting area adjacent to the PPG notice-board. 

It is hoped that a TV Media Screen system can be installed in the waiting areas to assist with communication between Practice and patients.

Discussions to be held as to how current car parking problems might be addressed.

Provision of Practice staff photo-board in main waiting area.

Annual patient survey report:

Undertaken in January 2013 with a total of 216 responses received.

Full results are available on the Practice and PPG websites with a summary included in the March edition of the PPG Newsletter www.woodbrookmedicalcentre.co.uk 

www.woodbrookppg.org.uk
Highlights:

Patients are finding it easier to access the Practice services;

Over 90% of patients have confidence in their doctor;

Over 90% of patients are satisfied with the care they receive from the Practice;

Areas for development:

The Practice needs to improve overall communication with patients, particularly regarding new services. 

Car parking highlighted again as a problem. 
Both of these issues will be discussed within the Practice and at future PPG meetings with a view to seeking improvements, and progress will be monitored as part of the next Patient Survey later this year.
